
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NORTH READING PUBLIC SCHOOLS
Fiscal Year 2019 School Committee Budget

In accordance with Chapter 71, Section 38N of the Massachusetts General Laws,
the School Committee of the North Reading Public Schools will hold a public hear-
ing on its proposed Fiscal Year 2019 budget on Monday, April 9, 2018 at 6:30 p.m.
in the Distance Learning Lab at North Reading Middle/High School, 189 Park
Street, North Reading.

A copy of the FY19 Preliminary Budget is available on the School Department’s
website at www.north-reading.k12.ma.us. Notice also on www.masspublic
notices.org

Mel Webster, Chairman
North Reading School Committee 3-22-18 NR


